

PO Box 130 Electric City, Washington 99123 Phone (509) 633-1510 website: electriccity.us

January 12, 2022

Dion Gotti, Vice President Sunrise Disposal P.O. Box 1267 Okanogan, WA 98840

Dear Dion,

The Regional Board of Mayors voted on January 5 to increase the tipping fees at the Delano Transfer Station from \$138.60 to \$184.34 a ton, including tax. This increase is in response to the unforeseen higher costs to run the transfer station in 2021 that left the RBOM in a shortfall.

This letter will serve as our 75-day notice and therefore, the fee increase will become effective on April 1, 2021.

If you need further documentation or have questions, please feel free to contact me at 509-631-1501.

Sincerely yours,

Diane Kohout

Mayor